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Hello,  

 Portland International Raceway has a history of racing for many years.  Many of the 

Race engines can only run on Leaded gas as this is what is needed to allow for such 

Speed. By imposing this rule when it is not above DEQ standards would cause 

financial Burdon on PIR as some race's would not be held there, Finacial Burdon on 

armature racers that would have to travel to other tracks, when this one is in their 

area. This would take away from Portland's Income as teams come to Portland to 

Race and would be going elsewhere. At this time, there isn't an alternative to Leaded 

gas for race engines. This HB2738 would affect many passionate Spectators and 

Enthusiast , and would be detrimental to Racing as a whole.  Not to mention the 

financial impact to PIR , hotels, restaurants, Portland as a whole that this sport 

Supports. 

 


